Office of Chief of Police



Chief of Police Maurice A. Robinson

January 18, 2022

Alder Taft
City of Racine Finance & Personnel Committee
730 S Washington Ave
Racine, WI 53403

RE: Committee Appearance Request to Accept the 2022 Criminal Justice Law Enforcement Drug Trafficking Response Grant (#00392)

Dear Alder Taft and Members of the F&P Committee:

I respectfully request to appear before the Finance and Personnel Committee to seek approval to accept the 2022 Criminal Justice Law Enforcement Drug Trafficking Response Grant (#00392).

The Racine Police Department was awarded \$49,904.00 in grant funds with no City match required.

This grant will fund an Opioid Task Force to decrease the negative impact of opioid (heroin and fentanyl) overdose and deaths in the City of Racine.

Sincerely,

Maurice A. Robinson

Chief of Police

MAR/cad

